


January 22, 1914.

Mr, J. P. Tritle,
118 Park Avenue,

Schenectady, H.Y.

Dear Dir:

Ve are enclosing herewith duplicate of the referaneé
form recently sent you regarding the Associate application of
Wr, ¥. O, Mobillan, to whioh we have as yet failed to receive
any reply. As we would like to submit Mr. HdeMillan's case to
the DLeard of Bxseiners st their next meeting, we would appreciatpe
your filling out and returning the enclosed form to this office

at yvour earliest convenience.

Very truly yours,

W/oN Secretary.
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CTRIC COMPANY
GENERAL ELE In Reply Refer to

PRINCIPAL OFFICE

' SCHENECTADY, N. Y.

Schenectady, New York,
Feb-3-1914.

Ir. F.L. Hutchison, Sec.
American Institute Electrical Engineers,
33 West 39th Street, NEW YORK CITY.
Dear Sir: -~

I am enclosing herewith the reference form sent
me some time ago regarding the associate application
of Mr. F.0. lMclMillan.

I have been out of the City during the past
three (3) weeks and this application form did not reach
me until my return yesterday. I regret the delay
and take great pleasure in seconding lr. Mellillan's
application.

Very truly yours,
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